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Durham County Football Association Ltd

Your Ref: 07 April 2021
Our Ref: JCT/TL/357
            President: Mel Spedding.





Company Secretary: John C. Topping.


TO:  All Clubs and Leagues
RE:  Covid-19 Restrictions
Dear Secretary,
Since the return to football last weekend we have been inundated with complaints/questions regarding who is permitted to attend fixtures/friendlies prior to step two easing of restrictions, which comes into effect from Monday 12th April 2021.
The current position to date is that teams are allowed a maximum of 25 (inclusive) in the playing and management team and in adult football no spectators are currently permitted.  With regards to Youth football players under the age of 18 are allowed 1 parent/carer for safeguarding issues.

Of the issues we have been made aware of these are being investigated and if necessary charges will be levied.

Please ensure all your members are aware of the aforementioned and we will provide more guidance once received.

Your faithfully,

J C Topping
John Topping,

Company Secretary.

The Durham County Football Association Limited

Riverside South, Chester-le-Street, Durham, DH3 3SJ

Telephone: (0191) 3872929
Email: info@DurhamFA.com
Website: www.DurhamFA.com 
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